
 

Dear Parents and Families 

 

Save the Date: Parents' Evenings 2025/26 

At St Dunstan's School, we believe that strong collaboration between parents and 
the school is key to a student's success. We truly value the partnership we've built 
with our community, and Parents' Evenings are a vital part of this. Our student surveys 
consistently show that children appreciate their parents attending these evenings, 
which are always well-supported and useful. 

 

Please mark your calendars for our upcoming parents events. 

We'll send formal invitations and details on how to book your appointments two 
weeks before each event. 

Year Group Event Date 

Year 7  Information Evening Thursday 16th October 2025 

Parents’ Evening Thursday 19th March 2026 

Year 8  Parents’ Evening Thursday 30th April 2026 

Year 9  Choices Evening/Parents’ 
Evening 

Thursday 5th February 2026 

Year 10  Parents’ Evening Thursday 12th February 2026 

Year 11 Information Evening Thursday 2nd October 2025 

Parents’ Evening Thursday 22nd January 2026 

Exam Preparation Evening Thursday 26th March 2026 

Our Parents’ Evening events run on the main site and bookings are available 
between 15:50 and 18:45. The timings for the other events may vary slightly.  
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We're also excited to announce our Open Evening on September 25th, 2025. If you 
know any prospective parents, please let them know to get in touch with school 
reception for full details. 

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you throughout the 
year as we work together to help your child succeed at St Dunstan's. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr T Armstrong 

Assistant Headteacher 

St Dunstan’s School 
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